
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th January 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To support our topic work on Judaism, the children in Classes 5 and 6 will be visiting the Synagogue on  
Graham Park Road in Gosforth on Thursday 8th February 2018. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.30am, walking to the Synagogue and returning to school at 12.15pm. 
We will therefore be back in time for lunch as usual.  The children will be working inside but as we will be 
walking from and to school, sensible footwear and a waterproof coat will be needed.  Children must wear 
school uniform. Boys must bring something to wear on their heads (e.g. hat/cap). 
 
We would appreciate a donation of 50p per child to cover the contribution that will be made to the synagogue 
for providing this guided tour. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Morrow and Mrs Sinclair 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please return to school office by Friday 2nd February. 
 

I enclose 50p donation:    

 
EMERGENCY CONTACT AT TIME OF TRIP 
 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………….  Class: ……………….. 
 
Name: ………………..………………..  Relationship …………………………………….. Tel No. ……………………….. 
 
Allergies/Medical conditions ………………….…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed …………………………..……………………….. Parent/Carer  Date………………………………………… 
 
 


